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DATE: September 29, 2017 

TO: All Interested Persons 

FROM: Wesley Taylor, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Electric Vehicle Charging Roundtable Discussion 
 

Please note that a roundtable discussion between the Florida Public Service Commission 
Commissioners, staff, and stakeholders in electric vehicle charging in Florida has been scheduled 
for the following time and place: 
 
  Tuesday, October 17, 2017, at 1:00 p.m. (EST) 
  Betty Easley Conference Center, Room 148 

4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 

The purpose of the meeting is to provide a forum for stakeholders in electric vehicle 
charging in Florida to brief the Commission on developments in electric vehicle charging and the 
implications for the electric grid in the future. One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida 
Public Service Commission may attend and participate in this meeting. For questions, contact 
Commission staff, Cayce Hinton at (850) 413-6950. 

 
If a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the meeting, Commission staff 

will attempt to give timely direct notice to the parties.  Notice of cancellation will also be 
provided on the Commission’s website (http://www.psc.state.fl.us/) under the Hot Topics link 
found on the home page.  Cancellation can also be confirmed by calling the Office of the General 
Counsel at 850-413-6199. 
 
WDT/as 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20170000-OT) 
 
 
 




